
 

Update for Tidworth Area Board 
 

 

 

Name of Parish/Town 
Council 
 

Everleigh Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

28th September 2020 

 

 

Headlines/Key successes 
 

 
Covid-19 continues to dominate the headlines, with the situation constantly evolving 
over the past 6 months.  Village Area Co-ordinators remain in place and alert to the 
needs of parishioners as required in the face of an uncertain future. 
 
 

 
Forthcoming events/Diary dates 
 

 

 Village Litter Pick Saturday 24th October.  Our next village event will be a 
Litter Pick on Saturday 24th October, meeting up at the Crown bus shelter at 
11am and finishing by 1230pm.   After issue of equipment, we will split into 
several pairs to clean up the verges of all arterial roads approaching and running 
through the village.  
 

 Carol Service Saturday 5th December.  Our final event of the year, a 
Christmas Carol Service, is scheduled to take place at St Peter’s Church on 
Saturday 5th December at 5pm, subject to the Covid-19 situation. This will be a 
good opportunity for the village to get together at this festive time of the year, to 
hear the Christmas story and to sing traditional carols.  We will also provide 
mulled wine and mince pies after the Service.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Signed: Denis Bottomley, Chairman Everleigh Parish Council 

Date:    15th September 2020 
 

     


